St. Edward's Registration Information Preschool Programs 2024-25

Dear Parents,

Thank you for considering enrollment in St. Edward's Preschool for the 2024-25 school year. It is an exciting time to plan and develop a program where children, teachers, and parents will be partners in learning. Our program is designed to utilize positive, current findings in early education and to be a ministry to our children and families.

Attached please find the following:

1. Application for Admission

This form should be filled out completely and returned to the preschool office along with the non-refundable \$100 registration fee. (cash or check only for fee if submitting form) **OR** use the QR code on the application form to register and pay application fee online.

2. Preschool Information

This document provides information concerning the sessions and tuition.

3. Subsidy Request Form

This form is to be completed by <u>active, contributing parishioners</u> wishing to receive a tuition subsidy.

Should you have any questions regarding the application process, I would be happy to answer them for you either in person, via phone, or email. You may also wish to check our website https://www.saintedwards.org/preschool for information on our curriculum and other information about our program.

I ask you to join our preschool staff in prayer as we develop next year's program to minister to children and their families; to accept each child as an individual while striving to help each one develop a positive self-image, and to create a caring and nurturing atmosphere where our Christian beliefs are expressed by example.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Adrienne Evans
Preschool Director
740-587-3275 (Office)
740-334-2609 (Cell)
preschool@saintedwards.org
www.saintedwards.org/preschool